
From:   Terrence Smith   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   April 18, 2008

Subject:   FCC file number 0139-EX-Pl-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

On March 21, 2008, the Federal Communications Commission requested that Sirius Satellite Radio Inc.
(?Sirius?) coordinate its proposed experimental operations under File No. 0139-EX-PL-2008 with the
Aerospace & Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council (?AFTRCC?).  Sirius initially contacted AFTRCC
with its coordination request on March 24, 2008.  However, at this time, coordination has not yet been
completed.    

Based on statements from AFTRCC, Sirius anticipates that coordination will be completed in the very
near term but probably not within the 30 day window provided by the FCC's request.  Once coordination
is completed, Sirius will provide a copy to the Commission by attaching it as correspondence to the
existing application.  Thus, Sirius requests that the Commission not dismiss Sirius? experimental
application at this time.


